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Material for workshops 
 
A panel about the species Alerce was especially designed and built to show it in workshops 
directed to small children from rural areas associated to the historical exploitation of Alerce.  A 
brochure was also especially designed to distribute among children and teachers during these 
workshops. 
 
 

 

 
 

 


